
From: Grey Bruce Pride 
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 2:58 PM 
To: Chris Peabody; Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: your pride flag 

Greetings, Brockton: 

It’s June and Pride month begins! Due to Covid 19 restrictions, there will be no regular Pride 
events in Grey Bruce. We think it’s all the more important this year to raise the flag for your 
LGBTQ+ residents to see. 

Thanks for participating in the past, and please consider this a request that you do so again this 
year. Would you mind letting us know the dates your flag will be up? If you can send a photo, we 
can promote the municipality’s social action and support on our Facebook page, too. 

Perhaps you could also let local media know when it’s going up. 

We will also have signs available for residents, agencies, businesses, and others—available soon 
by donation. (see attached) 

Stay safe! Wash your hands! 

Joan (for the Grey Bruce Pride Committee) 
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